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From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 
Attachments: 

(HSEMA) 

MPD ;--(MPD) 
FW: Ba Street 
Tuesday, April 28, 2015 5:19:23 PM 
Baltimore Ferguson.xlsx 

BabelStreet provided us with t he attached spreadsheet, which may be helpful for SMR efforts -

please call (202- / 202- and she can give you more context. 

Thanks, 

1111 

Supervisory Intelligence Analyst 

Law Enforcement Intelligence Analysis Unit 

Washington Regiona l Threat Analysis Center (WRTAC) 

2720 Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 20032 
(202)- (office} 

(202)- (cell } 

de.gov 

@dhs.sgov.gov (SIPR} 

WRTAC Main: 202-481-3075, WRTAC@dc.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

The information contained in t his e-mail transmission is privileged and CONFIDENTIAL. It is intended 

for t he sole use of t he person(s} or entity named. If you are not the intended recipient of t his 

transmission, t he dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this information is strictly 

prohibited . If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy 

all copies of this message and any attachments. 

From: Stephen Coakley [mailto:scoakley@babelstreet.com] 
Sent: Tuesda , A ril 28, 2015 4:55 PM 
To: (HSEMA) 
Cc: EMA-Intern); (HSEMA) 
Sul>J eet 

My apologies for the confhsion this morning. Attached is a spreadsheet with two tabs. The first tab 

is a list of accounts that have been geo-located in both Ferguson and Baltimore dming times of 
unrest AND are not a news or journalist account. We ran a link analysis job for these accounts 

and took the common connections - removing famous people, reporters, and news 

organizations from it. Th is resu lted in a socia l network that contains 58 additional accounts. 

These are in the second tab . 

Steve 
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From: Stephen Coakley <scoakley@babelstreet.com>
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 at 11:23 AM
To: "  (HSEMA)" < dc.gov>
Cc: "  (HSEMA-Intern)" < dc.gov>, "  (HSEMA)"
< dc.gov>
Subject: Re: Babel Street
 

My apologies.  Even the file I sent this morning was not entirely accurate.  Will resend.
 

From: Stephen Coakley <scoakley@babelstreet.com>
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 at 7:12 AM
To: "  (HSEMA)" < dc.gov>
Cc: "  (HSEMA-Intern)" < dc.gov>, "  (HSEMA)"
< dc.gov>
Subject: Re: Babel Street
 

Resending
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